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Greetings and thank you for taking my testimony regarding this issue. 

I feel as though in-person only voting is a restriction on our ability to vote.  

Mail-in coating and drop boxes are convenient, safe and secure. 

Current trends of trying to find ‘massive voter fraud’ are misguided and misleading- 

Massive voter fraud does not exist in this country, or this State. 

The true reason behind efforts to curtail voting is more sinister than a few 

misappropriated ballots. 

 

 


